
Ralph T. Waterman Bird Club, Inc. 
Dutchess County, New York 

Founded 1958 

Please enroll me (us) as member(s) of the Ralph T. Waterman Bird Club, a not-for-profit 
501(3)(c) New York State corporation. Dues for the membership year (Nov 1 – Oct 31) are 
$25.00 per Individual or Family. Each membership (whether Individual or Family): 

 will receive one copy of our newsletter, Wings Over Dutchess.
 will have email communications sent to one email address.

  Please send me the paper version of the club newsletter via USPS. 

Qty. Unit Price Total Please make checks payable to: 
Ralph T. Waterman Bird Club

and send your payment with this form 
to our Membership Chair: 

Debbie van Zyl
RTWBC 

35 Johns Blvd
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603

1-yr. Membership,
individual (Nov 1-Oct 31)

$25.00 

1-yr. Membership,
family (Nov 1-Oct 31)

$25.00 

 Additional contribution* 

Total Enclosed 

* Please consider supporting your club through a contribution.
Remember matching contributions by IBM and other companies. 

All dues and contributions are tax-deductible. 

www.watermanbirdclub.org 

The member list will include one postal address, one email address and one phone number per 
membership. If you provide more than one, we will use the first one you list. The only exception 
to this rule is for members who migrate seasonally with the birds! 

Date ________________  Is this a renewal?        Yes       No 

Name(s) __________________________________________________________________ 

Street ___________________________________________________________________  

City ______________________________________ State______ Zip _________________  

Phone _________________ E-mail _____________________________________________ 

Please keep private my:     address         phone         email address 

Please tell us how you found out about our club: ___________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

In order to save trees and control costs, a printable, electronic version of our bi-monthly 
newsletter, Wings over Dutchess, is sent to our members via email. An archive of past issues 
is available to members on our website.  If you prefer to receive a paper copy of the 
newsletter via USPS, check the box below. 
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